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June 9, 2015 
 
 

CHANGE IN LOCATION FOR FILING FAMILY LAW 
MATTERS: NINE NORTHWEST ZIP CODES  

REASSIGNED TO CHATSWORTH 
 
 

Effective July 1, 2015, the geographic areas in the following zip codes  formerly 
assigned to the Van Nuys Courthouse for purposes of filing family law matters 
(including restraining orders) are reassigned to the Chatsworth Courthouse: 91362, 
91304, 91307, 91361, 91303, 91306, 91367, 91032*, and 91301*.   
 
The Chatsworth Courthouse is located at 9425 Penfield Ave., Chatsworth 91311.  
 
Cases filed before July 1, 2015, will continue to be heard in the courthouse in 
which they were filed, absent further order of the court.  
 
To locate the courthouse at which to file a case involving parties living in a specific 
zip code, please consult the Locate Your Filing Courthouse or Fling Court Locator 
page on the Court’s website at: www. lacourt.org. 
 
 
*This change does not impact geographic areas within these zip codes that are 
designated to file family law matters at the Santa Monica Courthouse.  Geographic 
areas assigned to file family law matters in Santa Monica will continue to file at the 
Santa Monica Courthouse. 
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